
  Have a great  weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

Sharing of Work 

Next week, you will have the opportunity to come into your 

child’s class to have a look at their work. This is a chance 

to sit with your child and discuss their learning this term. 

This will take place on Tuesday 19th March at 3.15pm - 

3.45pm and on Wednesday 2oth March at 8.40am - 9am.  

Please choose one of the dates to come to. Thank you.  

Book Week  
Here are lots of photos from Book Week.  

Here is Peter 

Bently working 

with Beech class. 

 

 

 

 

 

Shared reading activity 

on World Book day. Elm  

& Beech classes. 

 

Here Cedar class are writing 

a blurb for their story 

inspired by Ali Sparkes. This 

was great fun.  

 

 
 

Here are Years 4, 5 & 6 

listening to Ali Sparkes 

talking about how she 

writes her books.  

 

Here are Year 6 solving clues 

from Ali Sparkes book 100 

Summers.  

 

 

 

 

 

This is Ali Sparkes. She was very 

impressed with our children’s story 

writing in the workshops.  
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Book Week 2024 

Last week was Book Week and we had a brilliant week 

devoted to books and stories. All across the school, the 

children were inspired to read and write stories and took 

part in some excellent challenges and activities like 

guessing The Masked Reader. The staff loved sharing their 

favourite stories with the children and we all really enjoyed 

meeting and listening to the authors Peter Bently and Ali 

Sparkes. The children were in awe of both authors who 

were funny and loved meeting our children. Thank you to all 

of you that supported the book sale and signing. We sold 

87. Please see the photos opposite from the week.  

Useful Diary Dates 2024 (All dates are on the school website) 

19th March: Sharing of Work in class (3.15pm - 3.45pm.) 

20th March: Sharing of Work in class (8.40am - 9am.) 

28th March: Last day of term. Ester Egg Hamper draw.  

Colour Run afternoon event- see details. 

1st April - 12th April: Easter Holidays 

15th April: Back to School 

Easter Egg Hamper Raffle  

The Easter Egg Hamper raffle is now 

open to buy tickets on ParentPay. 

There are 3 hampers to win and tickets cost £1 each; you 

can buy as many tickets as you like. The draw will take 

place in assembly on Thursday 28th March. Good luck!  


